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MILAR Enumeration Update 
On March 16, 2022, U.S. Mortgage Insurers (USMI) issued a directive regarding a 
MILAR enumeration change. USMI has introduced revised MILAR templates to 
assist in the reporting of loans with Homeowner Assistance Funds.  
 
Effective April 1, 2022, Workout Program Code 12 is to be used to report loans 
approved for Homeowner Assistance Funds (HAF). Please use the following link 
to view the revised MILAR 32 and MILAR 169 templates that reflect the changes 
on the enumeration and revision tabs.  

 
 

 

Questions? 
Radian Customer Care: 877.RADIAN1 (723.4261) | Contact your Radian Account Manager 
Visit our website to view all Radian Servicer Alerts and MI Rates and Guidelines.  

 
Thank you for your continued business as we strive to promote and preserve the American dream of homeownership. 
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